
 

 

      Minutes of the 10/17/2013 

Neighborhood Council District 8 Meeting 

 

 

Meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6 pm.  Carlie presided over the meeting. 

 

Council members present: Carlie Boland, Robin Schreiner and Barbara Going.  

                                Absent:  Michael Brainard, Karen Grove 

                                Neighborhood member in attendance: Casey Schreiner 

 

Minutes: MSC to approve the October minutes.  

 

Reports Robin reported on the last which took place in the new   

                facility.  He spoke of his concern for the communication system in the police cars 

                with the narrow band which necessitates two police men to be in each car.  There did  

                not seem to be adequate funds to fix this problem and other cities are facing the same  

                situation.  Carlie indicated she would discuss this issue with the Weed and Seed   

                Committee. 

 

Business: Aaron Pursell, a mayoral candidate was on the schedule but was unable to come. 

       

                National Drug Disposal is October 26 from 10 am to 2pm outside of the Hwy  

                Patrol Building. Twice a year a truck picks up the collected amount of prescription  

                drugs to be taken to an incinerator. Carlie indicated that Weed and Seed has a small  

                incinerator that disposes of the items on a regular basis but twice a year there is a big   

                collection date. 

 

                  Email addressesfor those in attendance will be gathered on a regular basis so that    

                  in the event a meeting is canceled, anyone who attends even infrequently can be  

                  notified.  

 

                  Council of Council Meeting is October 30. Anyone on the neighborhood councils  

                  is welcome to attend. 

 

                  Re Entry Task Force:Casey Schreiner is the legislator on that committee and will 

                  be attending meetings in Helena. Since we meet in a pre-release facility, he would  

                  be willing to give us updates on the meetings 

 

                   

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. 

 

 

Barbara Going, secretary 


